
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 19th November 2024  
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 

 
S1-6 House Assemblies This Week:  

Times will be as below: 
 

 Monday reg – Bruntsfield 
 Monday period 5 (first 10mins pupils go straight to hall) - Westhall 
 Tuesday reg – Viewforth  
 Wednesday reg – Hartington 
 Thursday reg – Leamington  
 Friday reg – Montpelier 

Mrs Paterson 
 

S1-6  Boroughmuir Christmas Concert 2024: Tickets are now available for performers on 
ParentPay. The Christmas Concert will take place on Wednesday 11th December at Central 
Halls from 7pm – 9pm. Tickets are priced £8.50 and performers are able to purchase a 
maximum of two tickets in this first release of tickets. Please note in the first release of tickets, 
it is two tickers per family, not per child. This is to ensure as many families as possible can 
attend. 

 
If there are still tickets remaining they will go on general sale Monday 25th November.  
We hope to see you there for some festive cheer! 

Music Department 
 

S1-6 Saroj Lal Award: The annual Saroj Lal Award is taking place in March 2025. The 
nominations can relate to any aspect of equalities and will be under the following categories:  

 
 Proud to be Me  
 How Prejudice Makes Me Feel  
 Artivism   

 
Entries should be submitted to Miss Ross by Wednesday 11th of December at lunchtime 
for the judging. Please include a description of why you chose this piece and what it 
represents to you. The entries can be something that you have created as classwork and do 
not need to be created especially for the award. If you have any questions, come and see me 
in room 2.12. 

Miss Ross 
 

S1-6 Pupil Voice: If you are keen to have a say how certain aspects of the school run or if you 
have ideas of ways to improve school life, come along to Pupil Voice meetings on a Tuesday 
lunchtime in room 3.17. Take your lunch with you and meet other students from all years who 
want to see any improvements or just help others!   

Miss Vines 
 
S1-6 Homework Club: Due to Parents Evening there will be no Homework Club on Wednesday 

20th November. Homework Club will resume on Wednesday 4th December. 
Ms Aleksandrowicz 

 
 

  Duty Head – D Hayes 



 

 

S3-6 Overdue Books: A number of pupils have overdue books that they have not returned to the 
library. The library is offering an amnesty for you to return your book with no questions asked. 

Ms Aleksandrowicz 
 

S2-4 Boxing Club: Would you like to try a new sport?  Have you considered boxing?  If there is 
enough interest, we will be setting up an after-school boxing club!  The club will teach basic 
boxing technique as well as increasing your fitness and self-discipline.  If you would like to 
find out more, please come to a meeting on Thursday at the start of lunchtime in the PE 
Department. 

Mr Segall 
 

S5 LEAPS Assembly: There will be a LEAPS assembly for all S5 pupils during P1 on Tuesday 
19th November. Please register with your P1 teacher before making your way to 
the assembly hall. 

Mrs Scherczer 
 
S1 Netball Club: Netball Club is back! Meet in the Sports Hall for 3.45pm, get ready as quickly 

as you can. All welcome!! 
Ms Aleksandrowicz 

 
 


